
Healthy Inside and Out at St. Bede’s  

Last week was indeed a very 
busy one! 

Last Tuesday was ‘E-Safety Day’. 
Our children learnt all about 
online and password safety and  
their online identity. The chil-
dren then presented all of their 
learning at an assembly on 
Tuesday afternoon. Many 
thanks to those who attended. 

We also took part in Children’s 
Mental Health Week last week. 
Mrs Forth held an assembly for 
us all and we held our first ‘chill 
and chat’ session, the children 
really loved the session and it 
was very well attended. Some 
of our parents and the wider 
community also attended a 
‘chill and chat’, as did some of 
our staff-this was as part of 
‘time to talk’ day on Thursday. 
Many thanks to Mrs Forth for 
running these sessions.  

 

 

 

 

 

The FISCH sessions on Tuesday 
focused on the importance of a 
balanced diet through the ‘eat 
well’ plate. 

We held a Friend’s of St. Bede’s 
meeting on Wednesday. Thank 
you to those who attended and 
especially our new members for 
giving their time. 

 On Wednesday we had a very 
special Chinese new year lunch, 
Mrs Embleton and Miss Dowler 
in our kitchen prepared  a won-
derful lunch and decorated the 
kitchen in Chinese Style. Lots of 
thanks to them for all of their 
hard work . 

Weekly awards 

Head Teacher’s Award 

Henry R 

Stars of the week 

Daisy Mae C., Abbi, Macy, Le-
onie, Henry, Liam F., Zoe. 

Best Writing 

Amber, Freya, Marcus, Emi. 

Best Presentation 

Ben, Lilliy O,  Lily W., April 

Best Behaviour 

Daisy Mae B, Faye, Jennifer 

Attendance winners 

Class 4—99.05% 

Whole school 97.31%. This is a 
great improvement on last 

week’s attendance. P 

lease help continue to improve  
by ensuring your child is an 

attendance HERO-Here Every 
day, Ready and On time. 

 

 

 

Just a note  

 

For Class 4 who are going 
on the Harry Potter World 

trip, can we just remind 
you that your next install-
ment of  £60 is due before 

15th February. 

 

Please also remember that 
the slip for world book day 
lunch needs to be returned 

by all children by Friday 
15th February whether the 
children are taking part or 

not. 

 

The spring term  key in-
stant recall facts for years 
1—6 can be found on our 
website under each class’s 
tab. These will help you to 

help your children with 
their learning this term. 

http://
www.stbedessacriston.co.u

k/our-classes/ 

 

Reading Journals 

The tasks in the reading 
journals are very useful 

tasks to help aid compre-
hension of texts. Children 
are to complete the same 
tasks but with the current 
books they are reading to 

help consolidate their 
knowledge this term-please 

simply ensure your child 
puts the dates from this 
term as and when they 

complete the tasks again.  
Remember that they can 
complete the tasks in any 

order. 

 

 

 

Weekly Dates Letter 
Week commencing 11.02.19 Week 6 Spr ing term  

Key dates for the next 
week  

Tuesday 12th February 

11.00am Class 3 swimming-
please remember kits.  

1:00pm FISCH session for Clas-
ses 3 and 4. 

Wednesday 13th February  

Ukulele Lessons in school. 

9:00-11:00am Year 5 Mini Police 
visit to Spennymoor custody 
suit. 

1:00pm Police visit to Reception 
for ‘people who help us’ topic. 

Thursday 14th February 

Guitar lessons in school. 

3:20pm First Holy Communion 
Session 5. 

Friday 15th February 

1:00pm Whole school tourna-
ment—please make sure your 
child’s PE kit is in school. 

 

Right of the Month 

‘Every child has the right to a 
standard of living that is good 
enough to meet their  physical, 
social and mental needs.’ 

Article 27, UNCRC 

Please discuss this right with 
your child and what it means. 

 

Sunday Gospel 

Luke 5:1-11 

Simon Peter follows Jesus. The 
Wednesday Word of the week is 
‘follow.’ 

 

 

Do you know anyone perfect for 
our school? 

We are currently advertising for 
a Deputy Head Teacher. Please 
see our website for more de-
tails. 

 


